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Dear ,





The Board of Directors as well as the community of CMAC Families would like to thank you for your donation to the Fund for Excellence.  This Fund is set apart as a means to raise the additional capital needed to support this growing and successful training program.  Your contribution will go toward the needs of CMAC that are not able to be included into the clubs operational budget.  


2010-2011 Season Donation/s Received�





We have already put your donation/s to work!  In 2010-2011 we have acquired new Race Admin Laptops, a new Video Camera, sponsored Team Social Events, and more.  We will continue to look for additional opportunities to enhance this program and your ongoing support will help meet these needs.  Don’t hesitate to contact us with your ideas and feedback on this Fund.


Please encourage others who enjoy this fine program to help sponsor the needs of CMAC.  


Sincerely, 








Jeff Kray�CMAC Board President














Thank you again for your contribution to the Fund for Excellence.








Yours Sincerely,








A SKI RACING PROGRAM PRODUCING SUCCESSFUL SKI RACERS AT ALL LEVELS.
 


